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Mr. Stanley S. Carpenter

Director

Office of Territorial Affairs

Department .of the Interior

Washington, D. C. 20240

Dear Mr. Carpenter:

‘Enclosed for your information, and forwarding to the DeparCO te z t3 o

State and Atomic Energy Commission, are copies of Senator Olympio T.

Borja‘'s letter of February 14, 1974, which details the xeasonins for
the changes in the preliminary draft of t grcement between ine

Trust Territory Government and the Atomic Energy

Rongelap and Utirik Redical Referral Progran s &

Committee on Rongelap and Ucirik, and taepreliminary drat

these changes indicated’ thereon.

Sincerely yours,’

GF. ,Hz ‘BESTCOPYAVAILABLE
/ ceeay ;

Peter Tf. Coleman ‘—..

Deputy High Commissioner

Enclosures -

 


